TO: LOUIS IVON, Chief Investigator

FROM: STEVE BORDELON, Tnvestigator
RE: INTERVIEW WITH JOHN E, SMITH ON 9/15/67 AT 3:30 P. M.

Contacted MR. JOHN E., SMITH via telephone 944-44323
and learned from him that while having a conversation with
JACK (JACK MARTIN) he stated that some years ago he was playing
the pinball machine in the Penny Arcade on Canal Street. at
about that time LEE H. OSWALD came in the Penny Arcade and just
stood around for & while until MR. SMITH left. MR. SMITH states
that he did not notice anvone else with OSWALD at that time.

The next time MR. SMITH heard or saw OSWALD is when the President
was assassinated. MR. SMITH states that this is all he knows
of OSWALD.
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